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On Monday morning, Year 1 designed their front covers for their books on The Savannah; 
what a class of artists we have!



Some amazing efforts 
from Year 6 in 

creating 3D 
playground structures 

from
 recycled materials. 

Challenging 
is an understatement 
but they persevered 

so well!



More playgrounds from Year 6!



Y6 had lots of fun in DT making the models.



Year 3 being very creative in their STEM 
workshop on Tuesday; 

you might recognise some of them.



We’ve got some new children in year 3. 
Miss Culkin would like the other 

children back soon please.



A busy and exciting week in 
Reception. 

Lots of learning and lots of fun!





This week Year 4TB focused on how to perform a poem in our English lessons. 
We used different techniques to engage our audience.



4DA have been  learning about bar charts



Year 3 are so proud of the books that they have 
written this term and cannot wait to share them.



As part of Holy Week Year One have been exploring the events leading up to Easter Sunday. Lots of conversation 
reasoning and problems solving was heard as children worked together in teams putting the pictures in the correct 

order. 



Year 2 making books about 
The Easter Story 



The 
children 

in 
Reception 
O'Connor 
enjoyed 
making 
Easter 
nest 

cakes 



Reception Mozart enjoyed making Easter nest cakes 
too!



Great excitement was 
building as EYFS and 
KS1 got ready for the 

Lenten Raffle. 
All proceeds are going 

to the Catholic 
Children’s Society.

Look here: 
https://twitter.com/i/status/

1772985477894725903

https://twitter.com/i/status/1772985477894725903
https://twitter.com/i/status/1772985477894725903


Reception Mozart had 
lots of fun at the

 Easter raffle!



Easter blessings 
to all our children

 and families. 
Our beautiful Easter 

reflection.



Year 6 
had a lovely 

morning 
completing 

their
 'Easter 

Journey'.



Year 4TB has been looking at the importance 
of Palm Sunday and Good Friday in our RE 
lessons. We used Art and English links to 

explore the depth and significant meanings of 
these two days during holy week.



Year One were very excited to meet 
Zola the therapy dog who helped the 

children understand how we look after 
our pets as part of our science learning.
 Thank you Mrs. Lawlor for sharing your 

pet with us.



Reception Mozart are super excited to play in our new 
vet role play area after the Easter holidays.



Please read 
and reflect 

together upon 
this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is 


